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Dear Parents and Community Members, 

I am sure you are all aware that a group of year 5 and year 6 children and four members of staff 

have been at the Pioneer Centre this week.  The children crammed an amazing amount of 

activity into the three days they were there and had a wonderful time.  Having been on many 

residentials with children, I know how exhausting it can be and so I am sure you will join me in 

thanking Mrs Pemble, Miss Connor, Mr Mears and Mrs Silverwood for giving up time with their 

families to look after the children.  All of the staff reported that the group were well behaved and 

polite and gave a great impression of Bournebrook to the centre’s staff. 

Elsewhere across school, Elm and Willow have visited Southfield Farm and Beech and Ash 

have visited the Herbert Art Gallery and the Transport Museum. Thank you to parents and 

volunteers who joined us. 

Alison Patchett 

 

 

May Bank Holiday 2020 

Please note that the early May bank holiday 

in 2020 will move from Monday 4th May to 

Friday 8th May 2020 to mark the 75th 

anniversary of VE Day. 

 

School Vacancies 

The school have vacancies for a morning 

cleaner and a temporary Breakfast Club 

Playworker.  If you would like further 

information about these vacancies then 

please contact Mrs Evans in the school 

office. 

 

Bournebrook Choir 

Due to a change to the timings, choir will not 

now be performing next Friday in church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary 
1

st
 July  Y6 Emotional Wellbeing 

Workshop 
3

rd
 July  Y6 Transition Day (Coventry 

Schools) 
Nursery Sports Morning 

8
th

 July New Parents’ Meeting 9am 
9

th
 July Music Assembly 9am 

10
th

 July Water Safety Assembly 
11

th
 July  Open Afternoon 2.30 -4.30 

 DISCO  YR – Y3 5.00 – 6.00 Y4 – 
Y6  6.15 – 7.15 

12
th

 July Trip to Ryton Pools 
(Foundation Stage)  

15
th

 July Moon Landing 50
th

 Anniversary 
Day 

16
th

 July  Y6 show 6pm 
19

th
 July Church Service 9.00 

 
Monday 2

nd
 September 2019 – Teacher Training Day 

Pupils back to school on Tuesday 3
rd

 September 2019 
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Bournebrook is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. We expect all staff, 

volunteers and parents to share this commitment. 


